
ERRATA for Claremont City Council meeting, April 25, 2023 Item No. 10 – 
Consideration of Tenant Protections 
 

This errata makes a minor change to correct a typographical error on Page 2 of the staff report for Item 
No. 10 – Consideration of Tenant Protections, which is for consideration at the April 25, 2023 regular City 
Council meeting. The minor change on Page 2 of the report is considered insignificant, and is as follows: 

“Staff has prepared two draft ordinances for the City Council’s consideration, which would respectively 
require two readings (i.e., introduction and adoption) and would not go into effect until thirty days after 
their second reading.” 

 


